THIS WEEK AT

SKYLINE HIGH SCHOOL



HOMECOMING

Next week is homecoming week at Skyline High School. We hope all students will engage in the fun.

Tuesday is Back to the Future-Dress like the 80s (best decade ever)

Wednesday is Bikers and Pink Ladies (Grease theme)

Thursday is Country Western Day. We will also have Powder Puff football that evening.

Friday is Embrace the Eagle Within. Join us for Eagle Fest from 4:30-6:30 to see the clubs you can join. Then stay for football against Granger at 7:00

Saturday will be a Night in New York in the Skyline Commons. This is our Homecoming Dance from 8:00-10:00 p.m. Be sure to get your tickets online for only \$12 each.

A MESSAGE FROM MR. MCDANIEL

There has been a lot of conversation about how cool and beautiful the new academic building is. It continues to look better every day. On September 13 there will be an open house from 4:30-6:30 for anyone who wants to see this magnificent structure. More information will be sent later.

The reality is the building is nice. It has been designed to provide areas for collaboration. It has a more open vibe than what most of us remember in high school. However, the most amazing part of this structure is what happens inside each classroom.

At Skyline High School we expect learning at high levels inside our classrooms. We want to see dedicated educators, who are experts in their content, connecting with your students in meaningful ways. We want students to be happy and to feel safe. Both our teachers and students should feel supported and know that we care about them.

As you have conversations with your students, ask them if we are hitting the target for them at Skyline High School. If we are missing the mark with your student, let us know how we can help them have a better experience. We are here for them.

THE SOUND OF MUSIC

Skyline has a rich tradition of producing great music. From our musicals to our choirs to our orchestras and bands, students have the opportunity to build and share their musical talents. We extend an invitation and hope to see you this year at our musical and our concerts. We will keep you posted on the dates and times.

Also, if you have a musical instrument collecting dust in an old closet and would like to donate it to our instrumental music program, we would be thrilled to give it new life. You can contact Mr. Larson or any administrator.